PRESS RELEASE

For Immediate Release
Contact: Sandy McDonald, Deputy County Administrator - 304-728-3284

Jefferson County Commission Launches New Website

On Thursday, September 10, 2015, the Jefferson County Commission will be
launching their new website. The website has been redesigned to provide better
service and more open, accessible county government.

The new Jefferson County Commission website offers a clean, modern design, and
easy-to-navigate functionality. A new layout makes the site’s content simpler to
find. We have updated our website’s video capabilities to make meetings available
on more devices.

The website will continue to be updated frequently adding enhancements to
improve and simplify other pages on the site.

Please visit our new desighed website at www.jeffersoncountywv.org.

For further information contact: Russ Burgess, IT Support Specialist - 304-728-5605
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